
                                                                                             December 16, 2024 

 

Rise and shine, I.S.201! This is William Chen of class 752 speaking to 

you for today’s Motivational Monday on behalf of the S.E.A.L Team. 

 

We are nearing the end of December and the end of 2024, we are also 

in the final stretch for Winter Break. Just one more week to go and you’ll be 

able to stay cozy at home or relax however you wish to. Keep working hard 

and think about whatever you want to accomplish before the year is 

over.  Take a moment to look back at all the amazing memories and 

moments you’ve had this year and reflect on them. Consider how you could 

start off the New Year with positivity and success. Keep doing what you 

enjoy doing and maybe even try to find a new hobby you like. Let’s enjoy our 

last week of school before Winter Break with completion and joy. 

Thanks for listening and have a Memorable Monday 😊 

 

~ S.E.A.L Team Pledge ~ 

Affirmation of The Day: I matter.  

 



SEAL Team pledge: 

We are the Dyker S.E.A.L. Team 

Positivity is our dream 

We teach it every day 

To help others live the optimistic way 

We learn to control our emotions and feelings 

So, we always have effective social dealings 

No stone left unturned; no person left behind 

Every member of our team has the power to be kind 

We spread kindness to our friends, families, and those who need a smile 

When facing hardships and adversity, the S.E.A.L. Team goes the extra mile 

                                                            


